
 

17 December 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Great North Museum:Hancock 

As part of this terms topic ‘Darwin’s Delights’ the children in Year 6 are being given 

the opportunity to visit Great North Museum:Hancock in Newcastle. 

This trip will take place on Monday 20 January.  The children will leave school at 9.00 

am and leave Great North Museum at approximately 2.30 pm to return in time for 

the end of the school day depending on the traffic.  The children will explore the 

Museum’s Fossils gallery exhibition and take part in an Evolution & Adaptation 

workshop.  

All the children will need to be in full school uniform. They will also need to bring a 

packed lunch.  

We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £6.00 towards the cost of this 
visit (unfortunately, this will be non-refundable should your child be unable to attend 
the trip) You can make your contribution via the school gateway app or in the school 
office. No child will be excluded on his/her parents ability to make this contribution, 
though if we have insufficient contributions to cover the cost of this visit it will have 
to be cancelled.  
 
Yours sincerely 

Miss Seaman & Mr Warriner 

Year 6 Team 


